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St Matthew’s C of E Primary
www.norwellandstmatthews.co.uk
office@st-matthews.notts.sch.uk
Tel: 01636 821217
Newsletter 6th May 2016



Dear Parents and Carers,
We have some important dates for your diary;
Reading Café
We will be holding our first learning café of this term on Thursday 19th May. Children in Reception, Year 1 and 2 will have the chance to share some of our fabulous new picture books with parents and carers from 8.30 until 9.15 in the morning. As always we will be serving some lovely, freshly, brewed coffee and pastries. Please come and join us and get involved.
Big Board Game Day
Friday 27th May is the Big Board Game Day when we will be fundraising for the NSPCC along with many schools in the country. We will be giving the children the opportunity to take part in playing a variety of board games across the day and are asking for a £2 contribution as a part of our fund raising. We would like parents to join in the fun so we will be running a morning café from 8.30 to 9.30 where we will sell coffee and juice to help the game playing and an afternoon tea session from 2.30 – 3.30 where we will sell tea and cakes as well as the chance to play some board games with the children.
We will be asking children to bring favourite board games into school to help make the day a success.
Birthday Celebrations
Our school will be celebrating the Queen’s 90th birthday later this term by holding a garden party with a royal theme. We have lots of ideas to get us started but we need your help and talents to make this a real success! 
The garden party will be on Wednesday 15th June from 2pm – 4 pm   and will be an opportunity for us all to come together and create a memorable event for the children. We will be holding a planning meeting on Monday 16th May at 9 am and would like parents to join us to share ideas and to draw up a programme of activities etc. If you are unable to make this meeting but would still like to be involved then please could you complete the slip at the end of this letter to let us know what help you could give us on the day. Thank you!
Special Work Assembly
A reminder that you are all invited to our celebratory assembly on 23rd May 2016. The children are working hard to achieve their bronze, silver and gold awards and this is your chance to congratulate them. We will also be updating on new curriculum areas and developments in school so please join us.
Camping
You will see from the calendar dates that we are planning our annual camping trip for children in Years 3 & 4. We will be holding a meeting for parents later in the term and further details will follow.
We hope to see all of you in school over the next few weeks and thank you for your support,
Best Wishes

Diane Ward
Executive Headteacher
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